

ENERGY STAR®, a U.S. Environmental Protection Agency program, helps us all save money and protect our environment through energy efficient products and practices. For more information, visit www.energystar.gov.

ENERGY STAR Displays September 27 Meeting Logistics.p

Dear ENERGY STAR® Displays Partner or Other Interested Stakeholder:

EPA would like to remind stakeholders to RSVP for the Version 6.0 ENERGY STAR Displays in-person stakeholder meeting being held in Washington D.C. on **Tuesday, September 27, 2011, from 9:30 AM to 4:30 PM, Eastern Standard Time**. This meeting will be focused on the Draft 2 Displays specification, which will be distributed to stakeholders soon. If you have not already, please RSVP via email by **Friday, September 23**, to <a href="mailto:displays@energystar.gov">displays@energystar.gov</a> with the subject "RSVP – ES Displays September 27 Meeting" and indicate in-person or remote attendance.

Please note that due to space constraints, EPA can only accept a maximum of two in-person participants per organization. Information about meeting logistics is provided in the attachment.

EPA will offer a conference call-in line and shared meeting materials for remote attendees. A meeting agenda will also be distributed prior to the meeting.

If you have any questions, please contact Verena Radulovic, EPA, at <a href="mailto:radulovic.verena@epa.gov">radulovic.verena@epa.gov</a> or (202) 343-9845, or Bizhan Zhumagali, ICF International, at <a href="mailto:bzhumagali@icfi.com">bzhumagali@icfi.com</a> or (202) 572-9448.

Thank you for your continued support of ENERGY STAR!

## For more information, visit: www.energystar.gov

This message was sent to you on behalf of ENERGY STAR. Each ENERGY STAR partner organization must have at least one primary contact receiving e-mail to maintain partnership. If you are no longer working on ENERGY STAR, and wish to be removed as a contact, please update your contact status in your MESA account. If you are not a partner organization and wish to opt out of receiving e-mails, you may call the ENERGY STAR Hotline at 1-888-782-7937 and request to have your mass mail settings changed. Unsubscribing means that you will no longer receive program-wide or product-specific e-mails from ENERGY STAR.